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December 28, 1966

To Members of the Faculty and Staff:

Final funeral arrangements have been made for Mr. James N. Murphy
and the three M.I.T. students who were killed in the tragic accident on Tuesday.

Funeral services for Mr. Murphy will be private and will take place in
the M.I.T. Chapel. Visiting hours will be Thursday afternoon from 2 to 5, and
Thursday evening from 7 to 10 at the D. W. Grannan Funeral Home at 378 Massachu-
setts Avenue in Arlington. The family hopes that flowers will be sent by groups of
Mr. Murphy's friends, rather than by single individuals.

A memorial service for Ivir. Murphy will be held on Monday afternoon,
January 9, 1967, at 4:30 in Kresge Auditorium. All of his friends in the community
are welcome to attend.

The funeral for David L. Wright, '67, will be held at 2 p.m. on Friday,
December 30 at the Gates-Sears Funeral Home, 29 West Genessee Street, Baldwins-
| ville, New York.

Services for John F, Keil, '69, will take place on Saturday morning,
December 31, at the Hennessey Funeral Home, 232 Kitt Avenue, Hasbrouck Heights,
New Jersey.

A Rosary will be said for John P. Augustine, '69, on Friday evening, with
a Mass at 9 o'clock Saturday morning in Phoenix. Arrangements have been made
through the Whitney-Murphy Funeral Home, 330 North Second Avenue, Phoenix,
Arizona.

Philip A. Stoddard
Vice President for Operations and Personnel

Kenneth R. Wadleigh
Dean of Student Affairs
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